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LAND USE BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 

 

The meeting of the Borough of Peapack and Gladstone Land Use Board scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 19, 2019 @ 7 p.m. has been cancelled due to lack of business. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Land Use Board will be on Wednesday, July 3, 2019 at 7 

p.m. 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Sarah Jane Noll 

Secretary/Administrator 

 

June 11, 2019 


